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WSR 21-15-086
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

GAMBLING COMMISSION
[Filed July 19, 2021, 1:26 p.m.]

The Washington state gambling commission has changed the follow-
ing regular meeting:

From: September 9, 2021.

To: August 27, 2021.

If you need further information contact Julie Anderson at
360-486-3453 or by email at julie.anderson@wsgc.wa.gov. You can find
more information on our agency website at www.wsgc.wa.gov.
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